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Hello  Laura

I have previously stated to Nathan Shirley and to you my belief that the feedlot 
expansion proposal by the Hutterian Brethren of Cleardale was not presented to the 
public for their consideration and feedback due to its being placed only in the 
Fairview Post.  

Of course the "Notice of Application Confined Feeding Operation " regarding this 
matter should be re-advertised, this time including The Clear Hills County 
Newsletter or a specially-mailed notice, and a large poster at the Cleardale Store. 
Cleardale people in general see these, but not the Fairview Post.

Thanks for reading
Sylvia Gula
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